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December 9, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President

I am concerned about spies. Spying on the US has become a dream job

while the American government has often been kept guessing. Classification

has been misused to hide your calls and meetings and ignored for careless

tweets an obfuscating memo. Clearances have been forced through for rel-

atives and pulled for spite. Notes and keys are carelessly left visible and

meetings held in public spaces. Unlike President Obama’s blackberry you

have persisted with insecure lines, insecure servers and insecure associates.

While foreign spies are well informed you have ignored congressional sub-

poenas and launched an ongoing criminal investigation to discourage FBI

fact finding.

Please assure me that you will adhere to basic security laws.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our competent governance.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


